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West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting – 25 May 2023 
Summary of Discussions for External Publication  

 
Background 
  
This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing Partnership 
meeting on 25 May 2023. It will be published for external partners and stakeholders to 
keep up to date with the work of the Partnership.   
 
Meeting summary 
 
The meeting included the following discussions: 
 

• Meeting with the West Yorkshire Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime, Alison Lowe 

– Members had a positive meeting with the Deputy Mayor, discussing her priorities 

and the work of the West Yorkshire Housing Partnership 

• Membership – The West Yorkshire Housing Partnership welcomed the Guinness 

Partnership as a new member. 

• Damp, mould and condensation training – Members agreed a collaborative 

approach to further improve the knowledge of colleagues. 

• West Yorkshire Combined Authority – The Combined Authority gave an update on 

its work, including the Strategic Place Partnership with Homes England. 

• Climate emergency – An update was provided on the collaborative approaches 

being taken, including around the successful bid for Wave 2 of the Social Housing 

Decarbonisation Fund. 

• Inclusive growth – Members are working collaboratively to identify opportunities for 

inclusive growth for social housing residents, collating information about members’ 

current approaches. 

• Health, housing and homelessness – Members have agreed an approach to 

Dementia Champions within their organisations and work is ongoing looking at 

dementia ready housing. 


